
From: kbrandt22@yahoo.com [mailto:kbrandt22@yahoo.com]  

Sent: Monday, June 30, 2014 10:10 AM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: No CAFOs on The Buffalo!  

 

Please do not vote to allow hog farms or the likes of to be installed or operated near the Buffalo 

River or its Wilderness Areas.  

Thank you very much,  

Katherine Brandt 

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android 
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